
   

 

  Daily Announcements  
  Friday, May 27, 2022 

 
 

 
 

• National Honor Society will have its final meeting for all current 10th and 11th graders on June 
7th at 7:10AM in Rowe Hall. If you are interested in running for an executive board position, 
please see Mrs. Loos or Dr. Scholl.  

 

• Attention Sophomores and Juniors:  Applications for the Science National Honor Society are 
available in your science classrooms or room 127.  See Mr. Sheltz if you have any questions. 

 

• Congratulations to the girls varsity  track team on an amazing performance at the county 

championships yesterday! Kayla Hayes came in 3rd place in the 1500m running 5:00! Sara 

Womack came in 3rd place is discus throwing 95 feet! Kayla and Sara were named all county! 

Julia Dunne, Devin Merrigan, & Ava Hanson were named all-league. Great season girls! 

 
 


